
 

 

 

 

          09 October 2024 

 

Dear Valued Member, 

At Sizwe Hosmed Medical Scheme we're committed to one thing above all – you, our member.  

That is why we are thrilled to announce our partnership with Mediclinic and Netcare as our 

network hospital groups effective 1 January 2025.  

The partnerships with these well-known hospital groups will ensure that you and your family 

receive the best possible care when you need it most. Among others. you will have access to high-

quality medical care, and specialised treatments delivered by expert professionals using advanced 

technology and state-of-the-art facilities nationwide.  

Mediclinic and Netcare join our already extensive hospital and healthcare network of service 

providers and ensure that you have easy access to the healthcare services you need without 

having to travel long distances. 

Our focus remains on enhancing your experience, expanding our services, and ensuring that we’re 

always here for you.  

We are more than just a medical scheme; we are your partner in health, committed to delivering 

the benefits and services that matter most to you.  

We are here for you, today and always! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Nozibele Tshobeni 

Principal Officer 

          

 


